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Hello again INHWE Members! The third issue of the SimPRENA newsletter highlights

the “Train the Trainers” course held in May 2025 in Larnaca, Cyprus, where educators

from six partner organizations engaged in hands-on training and planning for upcoming

pilot activities aimed at improving healthcare professionals' ability to manage aggression

and violence. The event featured demonstrations of teaching materials and the project’s

online  platform,  and  fostered  teamwork  and  strategy  for  local  implementation  and

translation.  The newsletter also outlines progress on Work Package 4, which includes

creating and digitizing training content,  developing infographics,  and preparing for pilot

sessions that will evaluate the effectiveness of these educational tools.
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